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03/12/2021  21:09:282021/4716/P OBJ Stephen Daniel There are enough flats already, causing noise disturbances that the Council does nothing about, because the 

noise-emitters are not council properties, and neither are those blighted by it.

Considerate constructors will, if the years and years of previous building and disturbance have indicated, start 

earlier than allowed, even if the constant sleep-disturbing noise they make is 'only' someone throwing tools 

around and clearing up.

I would like to see an equality analysis undertaken, to identify who will be most impacted by this (yet another) 

extended period of noise and disturbance, particularly as so many residents are now working from home more 

often. Such an analysis needs to form part of the decision-making process, and not simply a post-decision 

'rubber-stamping' exercise. I would expect this analysis to be published, consistent with Public Sector Equality 

Duty requirements.
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